## September Meeting 109th PRECINCT COMMUNITY COUNCIL September 9, 2009 7:30PM

37-05 Union Street, Flushing



# 109th Precinct Commanding Officer

Deputy Inspector Matthew Whelan

#### **Community Affairs**

P.O. Kelley Glennon

Detective Kisoo Kim

Detective Kevin O'Donnell

718-321-2268/2269

#### Community Council

Chrissy Voskerichian- President Vana Partridge- Vice President Rhea O'Gorman-Recording Sec Kris Ram- Correspondence Sec Fred Fu- Secretary Catherine Williams- Treasurer Richie Milligan- Sergeant at Arms

109th Precinct
Community Council
P.O. Box 580181
Flushing, NY 11358

109precinctcc@gmail.com

### **Welcome Back!**

Dear Members,

Welcome back!! We hope everyone had a great summer. We are excited to begin a new Community Council year with you and hope that you will be able to join us as we kickoff another year together at our upcoming September meeting. The 109th Precinct Community Council will meet Wednesday, September 9 at 7:30PM at the 109th Precinct.

We will share some of the precinct's summer events with you. Vana is very busy at work creating another of her wonderful slide show DVD's and we will tell you about some of the exciting events we have planned for this year. If you have ideas that you would like to share for an upcoming meeting just let us know and we will do our best to make it happen.



Last year was amazing!! It was a time for all of us to connect and get to know each other, we made new friendships, there was great participation, concern, and enthusiasm. All of which enabled us to work together with the precinct in a productive way to make our community the great place it is to work and live.

Commanding Officer, Deputy Inspector Matthew Whelan, will provide information on the latest crime stats and community issues. You will have the opportunity to raise any community concerns you may have. Recognition will be given to the 109 Police Officers of the Month (sponsored by Assemblywoman Grace Meng) as well as some special recognition for our very generous council sponsors.

We are ready and excited to get started. We hope you are too!!

See you on September 9th.

Refreshments will be served